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To, 
Respected PCCF, 
Aranya Bhavan, Bangalore-18. 

Respected Sir, 

Sub: Short Coming for our Proposal No. FP/KA/Others/33888/2018 regarding  
         requirement of Forest Land for Viveka-Darshan addressed as below. 

Ref: Letter from your office having no.A5(2).GFL.CR-4/2018-19, dated 15/09/2018. 

Namaste.  Please accept our humble regards.  Please find the item wise reply 
mentioned below to the short coming identified for our proposal no. 
FP/KA/Others/33888/2018 as per the letter from your office having no. A5(2).GFL.CR-
4/2018-19, dated 15/09/2018 for your reference and further processing.    

Sl.No As 
in form 

A 

Remarks and Short coming identified Action Taken

C(iii) 

Geo-Referenced Map which 
includes the GPS Sketch and 
also showing the position of 
the proposed area of Diversion 
with the adjoining survey no’s 
uploaded as per the 
requirement. 

K (i) 

The option has been made 
“YES” and an undertaking letter 
has been uploaded (our letter 
no SRSA/ 2018-19/049), assuring 
to get the required compliance 
certificate from the Deputy 
Commissioner on receiving the 
communication from your 
office. 

     Sri Ramakrishna Sharada Ashrama (R.) 
 Swami Vivekananda Marg, Village & Post Yerlapady, Bailur, 

        Karkala Taluk, Udupi Dist., Karnataka. Pin: 574102, India. 

  Ph : +91- 9880705858  (Sumatha Nayak)              email : bailurashram1@gmail.com 

 +91- 9945152755 / 8277654495 (Office)                                                        website: www.rkashrambailurmath.org || ´ÉÏ UÉqÉM×üwhÉÈ zÉUhÉÇ qÉqÉ ||
Date: 19-09-2018 
Place: Bailur Math 

Ref: SRSA/2018-19/050 
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Additio
nal 
Informa
tion 
details. 

Uploads in additional 
information minimized to 
avoid repeat of documents and 
only absolutely relevant and 
necessary has been retained. 

Thanking you,             With Regards, 

    (Smt. Sumatha R Nayak) 
          President & Managing Trustee 

Sri Ramakrishna Sharada Ashrama (R) 


